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NOTICE

Dear Parents
For Summer Vacation the school will remain closed from 20" May,

2024 (Monday) to 17" June, 2024(Monday). The school will re-open on
18" June, 2024 (Tuesday). After summer vacation school will be follow
the normal timing.

1) Pre-nursery to Nursery - 8.50 am to 11.30 am

2) K.G -8.50am to 12 noon

3) Class—1 toXIll -- 850am to 2.05 pm

During summer vacation the school office will remain open from 9 am
to 12 noon (in the working days).

Thank you
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